
December 6, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Van D. Loman 

c/o Diversified Services 

POB 633 

Florence, KY 41022 

 

Dear Mr. Loman: 

 

Thank you for your letter of November 30, 1995 to Mr. David Marwell, Executive Director of the 

Review Board.  Mr. Marwell has asked me to respond to you. 

 

A copy of your letter has been provided to the appropriate staff person for careful review.  The 

Review Board has received thousands of suggestions regarding records which should be pursued and 

included in the JFK Collection.  The Board and staff are attempting to process all of the information 

in an effective and efficient manner. 

 

Again, thank you for writing to the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


